
Simon Cowell Shares Photo and
Gushes About Newborn Son

By Brittany Stubbs

Simon Cowell might be known for his blunt British criticism,
but when it comes to his new baby, he’s not afraid to show his
sweeter side. Last Friday, Cowell and his girlfriend Lauren
Silverman welcomed their son Eric into the world, reports
UsMagazine.com. Cowell showed his love for the little guy buy
sharing a photo with all of his Twitter followers. Sleeping
like a baby, surrounded by stuff animals, Cowell captioned the
picture of his son, “Eric’s new friends.” This is not the
first time Cowell expressed his love of being a dad to his
fans. “The last three days have been incredible,” he tweeted
on Sunday. “Eric Lauren sqiddly and diddly all happy.”

What are some ways to compromise when it comes to childcare?

Cupid’s Advice: 

While  welcoming  a  baby  into  the  world  is  an  amazing
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experience, it comes with a significant workload as well.
Making compromises are key in any relationship, especially
when it comes to taking care of another life. Cupid has some
advice:

1.  Communicate:  One  of  the  most  important  aspects  of  a
compromise is understanding one another’s needs and concerns.
Understanding requires listening. Arrange a time where the two
of you can sit down and discuss how you are feeling. Each take
a turn speaking and listening.

Related:  Simon  Cowell’s  Girlfriend  Lauren  Silverman  Is
Officially Divorced 

2. Agree on the roles you’ll each perform: List out all the
daily activities that are required for your child’s care, from
feeding and laundry, to running to the store for more formula.
Decide together what tasks you should each be responsible for
so the workload can be divided.

Related: Simon Cowell Speaks Out On Becoming a Dad

3. Be flexible: Part of being able to compromise is being
flexible. You may not love having to change all the diapers,
but if your partner can’t stand it and much rather take on
bath time and midnight feedings, consider it an even deal.

What are some ways you have compromised when it comes to
childcare? Share your thoughts below.
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